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Description

The Kosovo Boxing Federation has been a full member of AIBA since November 2014 and
is expected to attend the AIBA Men’s World Boxing Championships. AIBA expects that the
Kosovo Boxing Federation’s delegation will be treated no differently than the delegation
of any other AIBA member.

AIBA aims to provide a welcoming home for every boxer, and the world of boxing has no
borders. We believe that all athletes must receive a fair chance to compete and
demonstrate their best abilities in the ring. Sport is intended to unite people and should
be free of national politics.

AIBA is in contact with the event host for the AIBA World Championships, the Serbian
Boxing Federation, in an attempt to remedy the situation.

https://www.aiba.org/blog/aiba-statement-on-kosovo-boxing-federation-and-the-aiba-
world-boxing-championships/


